
 

 

 

 

NCOE School District is currently using the TeacherEase online system. This allows 

parents access to their child’s assignments and grades as well as being able to check your 

child’s lunch/breakfast balances online.  Please be assured that parents will only be able 

to access their own child’s information.  We very much encourage you to utilize this 

online access of your child’s school information.  If you would, please fill out the 

information below and turn back in to your child’s teacher as soon as possible. (It would 

be especially helpful to have a different form turned in for each child in your home). If 

you had access through NCO Elementary School last year and your email has not 

changed, you do not need to return this form.  Please note that you will receive a 

confirmation email with your TeacherEase password that will allow you to access your 

child’s information.  If you do not receive this email by October 1st, please let us know.  

In addition, if your email changes during the school year, please let us know in the office 

so we may update your TeacherEase access.  Your help is greatly appreciated. 

Your email will also be used to send out lunch/breakfast balances, school 

announcements, etc.  You are encouraged to check it often for school information.   

Thank you.  

 

Thank you. 

Norris City-Omaha-Enfield Community Unit School District #3 

Norris City-Omaha Elementary School 

 

 

 

 

 

Your Name:_____________________________________________________________ 

 

Child’s Name:____________________________________Grade Level___________ 

 

 

 

Please provide your e-mail address. 

 

 

 

If you have more than one email or parents in different households, you may list 

both here and they will be added to the TeacherEase access.  Thank you. 


